
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Office: SpiceJet Limited, Kamaraj Domestic Terminal, Chennai Airport, Chennai- 600 027, Tamil Nadu, India 
CIN: L51909TN1984PLC082330, Website: www.spicejet.com 

Press Release: Gurgaon, 29 October 2015 
 
SpiceJet today announced that its Chief Operating Officer, Sanjiv Kapoor will be 
leaving the Company effective October 31, 2015 after two years with the 
organisation. He shall be serving his notice period as per the terms of his 
employment agreement. 
 
“After overcoming significant challenges and under the new ownership, SpiceJet has 
not only returned to profitability, it has been a fundamental catalyst behind the world 
leading market growth in India. Thanks to SpiceJet, competition has been kept alive 
in the Indian airline industry. I wish the entire SpiceJet family continued success, a 
success story I can always look back at with pride”, said Sanjiv Kapoor. 
  
“We thank Sanjiv for leading SpiceJet at a very difficult time. He has been, and will 
remain, a strong and passionate supporter of the airline. We wish Sanjiv all success 
in his future endeavours", said Ajay Singh, CMD. 


